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Application for Title Fight 

WVAC POLICY #092718-1 
 

By unanimous vote in an open meeting on September 27, 2018 the 

West Virginia Athletic Commission adopts the following policy: 

 

Separate application for ANY Title Fight will be submitted by promoter no 
less than 30 days in advance of the scheduled date of the fight on a form to 
be provided by the Commission.  

Fight may not be advertised as a Title Fight until such application has been 
submitted to and approved by the Commission. 

 

This policy will remain in effect until rescinded or amended. 


